
      
    

  
      
     

      

 
               

 
      

         
 

               
             

      
        

 
         

 
       

 
          

        
      

            
     

 
       

   
         

          

      

    



               
         

        
           

        
          

         
           

        
 
          

       
         

         
        

 
              

         
         

      
 
          

         
              

    
 
          

       
       

           
 
     
 
     
        

         
         

           
           
              

 
       

  



          
        
           

      
 
          

       

 

 

 





       
         
      

 
     
 
         

           
          

 
 
      
 
    

   
             

          
    

         
        
          

        
     

      
          

         
        

      
  



           
           

     
 
        

        
         

        
 
        

         
          

           
 
        

     
         

      
 
           

           
          

         
         

       
         

 
           

       
         

      
      

  
          

    
 

    
        

           
       

 
              

           
         

           

        

       

        

    

          

      

 

           

        

       

        

    

          

      

 

The Chancellor’s office said the delay was fine as long as the Curriculum Committee was creating 
new Board Policy around units and credit hours and revising existing Policies and Procedures. It 
has been a time-consuming but necessary process. 

Cheryl presented the Senate with two new Board Policies and one new Administrative Procedure. 
Draft BP4021, Hours and Units, explains how many total learning hours, including contact time in 



       
 
               

         
         

        
 
         

       
         

           
   

 
              

              
           
           

   
 
  



        
        

            
          

            
         

       
         

  
 

          
         

      
             

        
           

         
       

 
            

         
       

     
          

       
         
             

           
        

       
        

       
    

 
   

 

            

good way to find out about resources. The Multicultural Center will have a lot of workshops and 
programs dedicated to student success and equity. She mentioned the importance of students 
seeing faculty and staff from their own ethnic groups. Senator Pavan asked how the two new 
directors will be funded; she had heard that the equity budget had been reduced. Debra said this 
wasn’t the case; she is using the funds in a different way than they had been used previously to 
better serve students on campus and provide them with support while they are here. Faculty and 
staff will be encouraged to use the Multicultural Center and meet with students there. The 
Disability and Educational Support Program (DESP) will have the option of using the Center for its 
programs, if it chooses. 
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